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How to connect at 
Crossroads:
Wednesday nights: 
5:30 p.m.—Children’s Zoom meeting  
with Chelsea Kellum

6:30 p.m.—Encouraging word from  
Pastor Robert on CCC Facebook

7:00 p.m.—Watchmen Ministry  
on Zoom | Kingdom Women Live 
in Facebook Group | Student worship   
Instagram @MyCrossroads.Students

Friday nights:
6:30 p.m.—Table Talk with  
Pastor Robert & Mrs. Pam

Sunday morning:
10:00 a.m.—Worship with us  
youtube.com/MyCrossroadsCC



Renovations
God is at work physically through the 
renovations taking place at the Kids’ 
Ministry space at Crossroads and 
spiritually in the lives of the kids at 
Crossroads. I can not wait to hear the 
sounds of Bible teaching, small group 
discussions, and laughter pouring out 
of the classrooms! Each classroom will 
be perfectly sized to accommodate 
learning and fun. Please join me in 
praying that upon our return to worship 
together, God will flood our church with 
more children 
so that His 
name may be 
glorified.

During this time of not meeting together physically we still have ways for you to be 
obedient in your Tithes and Offerings. You can give online at our website, text to give, or 
give through the EasyTithe App. You can also simply mail in your check. It is important 
right now to remember our missionaries who are also facing 
uncertain times. We will support the Annie Armstrong offering 
and the Journeymen Church in Colorado as we have for the last 
several years. 

Crossroads Community Church // Love God. Love People. Make Disciples.

GIVING & ANNIE ARMSTRONG OFFERING

Journeymen Church  
Offering Goal:  

$1,000

Annie Armstrong 
Offering Goal: 

$5,000

I am looking forward to the new children’s wing especially for the added security; it 
is crucial for parents to have peace of mind so they can focus on God & spend time 
in His presence. I can’t wait to see my kids flourish in a clean & effective environment 
for discipleship & worship. Sunday mornings will be much more impactful for families 
with children because of this space’s efficiency, wide hallways, and additional security! 
We can’t wait to see it in person! 

CHELSEA KELLUM 
Preschool & 
Children’s Pastor

MEGAN VOLNOFF 
Mom of 4 Preschool 
and Children 
Participants

ERIC SANFORD 
& FAMILY           
Pastor at 
Jounreymen Church 
in Denver Colorado



It has been a while since we sent out a Lifeline, but 
these types of communication are very important for 
us as a family, especially in these crazy days.

Well, we have heard from all heads of state and latest, 
our governor. We are making plans as tentative as 
possible and trying to put all ideas on the table as far as 
future gatherings and ministry activities are concerned. 
It seems that for the foreseeably near future, we will at 
best have limited opportunities for us to gather in a 
physical manner as a church. Your staff team has been 
working hard to make this time as ministry and mission 
focused as possible and I am hoping in the days ahead 
this can even be more true. 

We will continue to gather online with our Sunday 
morning worship services, Wednesday nights with 
multiple age and gender options, a pastor’s facebook 
live at 6:30pm on Wednesdays and many other zoom 
calls, video seminars, and online ministry. We will 
continue to have staff meetings online and the church 
building will continue to be closed to all on-campus 
activities. As we move forward as a community and 
state, we will notify you of appropriate changes.

I want to encourage you to continue to Give, Pray, 
and Shine The Light of Christ Jesus in and around our 
community. Give to the storehouse budget and other 
offering opportunities. Pray to The Father with all your 
heart, mind, soul, and strength and without ceasing! 
Shine The Light of Jesus Christ with everything you 
have and take opportunities to serve others even in 
the time of Safer at home. Work like it depends on you, 
and PRAY like it depends on God.

Pray for Governor Kay Ivy and President Donald Trump. 
Keep our community officials and all others making 
decisions for our country and world in your prayers, 
too. Pray for small business owners and the economy 
in general. Pray for members of Crossroads that might 
have lost jobs or have salaries reduced. 

Whatever you do at this time, please continue to stay 
in God’s Word and keep your eyes focused on Jesus!!! 
Thank you for the outpouring of love and support you 
have given your staff pastors as we try encourage and 
equip you to do the ministry of the Gospel of Jesus, 
now, in the midst of COVID-19, and in the days ahead 
as well.

Praying for you and love you all,

DR. ROBERT 
MULLINS 
Lead Pastor 

crossroads.family // 150 Mt. Hebron Rd, Elmore, AL // 334-567-4441 // morgan@crossroads.family

A New Day 
A NEW DAY is the name of our new giving campaign.

It will be for any and all improvements and renovations  
to our facility. That might include the new children’s 
ministry wing, back hall project, upcoming capital  
campaign and any other financial needs to reach our 
ministry objective to Love God, Love People, and Make  
Disciples! Please give to A New Day fund as an  
offering unto The Lord. Make sure that you continue  
to give your tithes to the Storehouse fund and that  
A New Day is an above-the-tithe offering! 

It is absolutely Incredible to see all the WONDERFUL 
things The Lord is doing at Crossroads!

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK

Weekly staff 
meetings on 
Zoom



BLAINE MILAM
Martin Methodist College

HUDSON MULLINS
The University of Southern 

Mississppi

TRISTAN MERRICK
Marbury High School

TYLER BRISCOE
Prattville High School

BRANNON DUNKLIN
Victory Christian Academy

ANDREW HARRISON
Ezekiel Academy

Class of 2020 Graduates

We are so proud of our 2020 graduates! Let’s take time to show them love and appreciation. If you are able, send 
them a letter or card of congratulations and encouragement! It would be a great way for us to inspire and lift 

them up during this transitional time. 
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